COPY :
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

7th October, 1946,

Dear Sirs,

"RIVER CLARENCE", "RIVER MITTA"
and "RIVER NORMAN",

I duly received your letter of the 18th ultimo
with further reference to the refrigerating installations
of the above vessels, from which I note that the
reference in your communication of the 20th August last
to the S.S. "RIVER BURNETT" should have read "RIVER
NORMAN",

In the circumstances the case has been re-examined
and it is found that the remarks contained in my
letter of the 30th August last still apply without
modification.

~Yours falthfully,
The Surveyors, ; Secretary./
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